
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

7th January 2022

 Hello everyone and Happy New Year 

I hope you had a restful and healthy time over the holiday. I know lots of children 

enjoyed our sports days here, a few lucky families went to the Old Vic theatre, lots of 

you took advantage of the free lunches and play opportunities at Felix Road and others 

enjoyed free trips to the SS Great Britain. Unfortunately several staff members were 

unwell with Covid, but we are pleased that nearly everyone is now better and back at 

work. We are monitoring the situation carefully,  ensuring we follow the latest guidance 

to keep as safe as possible around the school. 

As children have only had two days back in school this is a short newsletter, with 

information about forthcoming events. We have a competition to start the year and 

information about after-school sports clubs, which is also being sent home today. 

Have a  restful weekend, 

Sue Ramsay, Headteacher. 

Monday Years 2 and 3 Cricket 

Tuesday Years 1 and 2 Multi-sports 

Tuesday Year 4 Circus Skills 

Wednesday Years 4 and 5 Cricket 

Thursday Years 5 and 6 Hockey 

We are delighted to be able to offer some afterschool clubs free of charge 

once again this term. Letters have been sent home today; please complete 

and return these as soon as possible. Circus skills will start next week and 

other clubs will start from Monday 17th January. Clubs finish at 4.15pm 

We have two copies of this lovely book 

to be won. Please write a note to the 

office with your name, class along with 

two sentences about why you would 

like to win a book!  Deadline Thursday 13th January 



More 4 Kids club! Did you know we run an after-school club every day until 6pm? 

This costs £8.50 per session - you may be able to claim this back from tax credits. Children have 
a snack and enjoy art, crafts, cooking, cycling and outdoor play. This term we are going to Trinity 
garden every Wednesday for forestry sessions. Ask  the office for a   FREE TRIAL SESSION! 

Keep Fit in 2022 

Ladies only fitness at Hannah More.  

Sessions restart Monday 24 January.  9-10am in 

the Sports Hall. No need to register, just turn up.  

Parents! Are you interested in history, journeys and culture? 
Exciting new project for parents exploring historical objects 
from the SSGB and looking at journeys people have made 
across the world.  Next meeting is Tuesday 18th January. 
Email friendsofhannahmore@gmail.com for more info. 

Mindfulness - Free 7 week course 
Take a look at how we deal with the stress and worry which comes from being 

a parent or carer.  We can learn to notice what happens when we are stressed 

and how to keep calm when faced with difficulties.   

Mindfulness for Parents/Carers supports us to: 

 Feel more confident about being a parent 

 Manage stress and frustration  

 Talk to and listen to children 

Our PTA group raise money 
for school by organising cake 
sales, discos and more! It’s a 
chance to get together, help 
the school and meet new 
friends. Contact them at 
hannahmorepta@gmail.com 
They’re a very friendly and 
welcoming group!    

Friends are a charity set up to  

support the community  

by securing grant funding. All  

our parent activities are funded  

through the Friends group. The AGM is on  

17th January at the nearby offices of Burges 

Salmon. Everyone is welcome, but you must 

email us at friendsofhannahmore@gmail.com 

to book. More information - and the Annual 

Report - is on the school website here. 

Wednesdays 

9.15 -11.45 

Starts 26 Jan 
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